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March 19, 2010 

Senator Mitch Seabaugh 
Majority Whip 
421-D State Capitol 
Atlanta, Georgia 30334 

Dear Senator Seabaugh: 

I am writing on behalf of NRA's tens-of-thousands of members in Georgia to state 
that NRA fully supports Senate Bill 308, with the adoption of Amendment 29 
0865. I greatly appreciate your help with promoting this critical legislation, but 
want to specifically thank you for your efforts regarding this amendment. 

As you know, SB 308—along with AM 29 0865—represents a dramatic 
improvement to Georgia's laws regulating the concealed carrying of firearms by 
law-abiding citizens. This legislation expands where license holders may lawfully 
carry their firearms and has the potential to expand the number of states that will 
recognize a Georgia license. These improvements, as well as others contained in 
this legislation, are advancements that NRA and its Georgia members proudly 
support. 

Again, I thank yoti for all of your hard work on this legislation. Please do not 
hesitate letting me know if there is anything I can do to further assist with the 
passage of SB 308 and AM 29 0865. I can be reached atJHBBNMMI or 

Sincerely, 

Randy Kozuch 
Director 
NRA-ILA State & Local Affairs 

, w vw.nraila.org 


